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Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by
burning fossil fuels. I am also concerned about the future costs of
energy. Fossil fuel infrastructure is a commitment to continue using
fuels that are guaranteed to increase in price. Fossil fuel energy is
a terrible long term choice. As someone under 30 years old, who
intends to continue living in the region for a long time, I will be
paying these ever increasing costs of fuel. Renewables don't burn
fuels, so they will not see these cost increases. Please ask PSE to
close all Colstrip plants by 2020 and replace them with 100% renewable
energy.

Sandon Lohr

9514 SW Burton Drive
Vashon, WA 98070
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